(Suggest you place in your 3-ring binder with Heronwood Information)

HURRICANE/TROPICAL STORM SUPPLEMENT
FOR
HERONWOOD HOMEOWNERS

BACKGROUND

As a Community of individually owned homes, each of us has the
responsibility for caring for our property. In the event of a Hurricane or severe
Tropical Storm, each resident or their contractor must clear his/her own property.
Our garbage collector, Waste Management, has, in writing, limited what they
will remove to:

"No larger than four feet long and four inches around"

NEW RULES

1. Yard waste, too large for Waste Management, must be placed on the
front 25% of your driveway, which will permit access to your garage.

2. INNO CASE CAN WE PLACE YARD WASTE IN THE STORM GUTTER AREA OF
OUR ROADS OR ATOP THE SEWER DRAIN.

3. Additional yard waste must be placed on your lawn. Sod is much less
expensive than flood damage.

4. Those in residence on our 11 Cul de Sacs may place waste on the “entry
end, as long as the street is not blocked for auto and large truck traffic.
The Cul de Sac plantings are much less expensive than flood damage.

WE MOST CERTAINLY HOPE THAT WE WILL HAVE NO MORE SERIOUS STORMS
AFFECTING HERONWOOD, BUT IF WE DO, YOUR COOPERATION IS ABSOLUTELY
VITAL.

Heronwood Board of Directors September 13, 2012
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